
 

 

GAME PREVIEW 

 

The Navy Vets will host Aylmer Spitfires game at Southwood Arena in their 2nd and final home Pre-

Season game. 

The Vets are 2-0-0-0 in the pre-season while Aylmer is 0-3-0-1. 

 

The Vets roster is almost set for the Regular Season with a few more additions to still be made. 

This will be their first meeting against Aylmer since a 4-1 win in the 2018 Pre-Season. 

 

The Spitfires are returning to Yeck Division after taking a year absence during the 2021-22 season.  

As a result their roster is made up entirely of newcomers. 

 

The teams will play a return match in Aylmer on Sunday afternoon at 2:45pm. 

 


